
 

 

Year 1 have started their year with lots of exciting outdoor learning all about parts of the 

human body and skeleton and how to stay fit and healthy.  We visited Furzefield Wood to 

make muddy tree faces, to make stick skeletons, to balance, carry, climb and sing and dance. 

Then we made fitness obstacle courses and delicious, nutrious vegetable soup in the school 

Forest School site.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our  new reception classes how been learning about all of the things they can do at 

Forest School and how to stay safe around the fire circle.  
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